
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING:    January 25, 2022

TITLE:  Award “As Needed” Custodial Services Pursuant to Request for Bids (RFB) 1-12-2022 
_________________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND:
The Request for Bid 1-12-2022 was published on Azpurchasing.org and on the District’s website. Five vendors 
submitted bids. One response was a no bid. 

LYMI, DBA: City Wide Facility Solutions $ 22.00 hrly
RB Becken Inc, DBA : Jan Pro Tucson $ 25.00 hrly
Facilities Services Management, DBA: System 4 of Tucson $ 27.00 hrly
Above All Services LLC $ 30.39 hrly
SSCserv No Bid

Multiple awards are advantageous to the District to meet the short response time needs of the District. Three of 
the vendors are being recommended for an award.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board determine that a single award is not  
advantageous to the District and authorize the Administration to negotiate any other agreements or contract 
terms that the administration determines to be fair and reasonable for the following vendors:

City Wide             $ 22.00 hourly
Jan Pro                  $ 25.00 hourly
System4                $ 27.00 hourly

This contract will be for the balance of the current fiscal year with four one-year renewal options.

  
_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

_________________________________________________________________________________
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                          Date: January 14, 2022

________________________________
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent

http://www.azpurchasing.org/

